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Headteacher’s notes… 
The children from Year 4 enjoyed a great few days 
at Grafham earlier this week and it was great to 
visit them and see them all having a go at 
something different and challenging themselves. 
Staff at Grafham said that Brampton was the most 
resilient school they had ever had! Other children 
in Year 4 spent an enjoyable time in school having a 
go at some cooking and other activities. Thank you 
to all the staff and adults who helped and 
supported Year 4 in any way this week.   

 
There will be an opportunity to see the photos from the Grafham visit after school on Tuesday 14th March.  They will be 
available to view for 15 minutes in 4 Maple. 
 
Our footballers represented the school at a tournament yesterday and Brampton came third in the event 
hosted by Crosshall Junior School.  A big thank you to all the parents for their support. 
  
Our Class Assembly this week was led by 5W who shared all their wonderful work from this term. Next week it is the 
turn of 2M on Wednesday morning at 9.15am. 
 
Thank you to everyone who has supported the Book Fair. Don’t forget that it is also on today and Monday 13th March in 
the KS1 Hall.   
 

Sports news 
Upcoming events:  
Monday 13th March  - there is a Girls’ Cup match at home against Godmanchester after school.  
Wednesday 15th March - cup match against Bury at home. 
Thursday 16th March - football tournament hosted here at Brampton. 
Everyone is welcome to come along and support. 
  

Reception Beech Parent Consultations 
Booking for these consultations is still open. They are being held on Tuesday 14th March, starting at 2.00pm and 
finishing at 6.30pm. The website you need is: https://bramptonvillage.parentseveningsystem.co.uk/ . 
 
Reminders 
Just few reminders that will help everyone – thank you for your co-operation. 

 The car parks are for staff and visitors only. Parents should not be parking in them at the end of the school day 
when collecting children. 

 Children should walk bikes and scooters onto the school grounds and not ride them on the playground. 

 Dogs should be left at the front gates and not be brought onto the premises. 
 
PTA NEWS  
PTA Meeting – Friday 17th  March, 2pm – everyone welcome. 
Family Bingo Night – Friday 21st April – £3 pp (to be paid in advance).  More information being sent home this week.  
Summer Fair – Saturday 8th July, 11-2pm – if you would like to have a stall at our Summer Fair, please email 
BramptonPTA@outlook.com . 
If you have any comments or queries about Brampton PTA or if you have any ideas of new fundraising events that we 
could run, then please feel free to drop us an email at BramptonPTA@outlook.com.  Don’t forget to ‘like’ our Facebook 
page too! 
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Easter Hat Parade 
Easter Hat Parade – Tuesday 28th March at 9.15am. There is a tradition at Brampton of holding an Easter Hat Parade at 
the end of the Spring Term. Children in Key Stage 1 are encouraged to make hats and bonnets to show to parents and 
friends.  Key Stage 1 parents are invited to come to watch the Easter Hat Parade. 
 
COMMUNITY NOTICES 
 
Brampton Spartans are holding a quiz night in aid of Brampton Spartans blues under 12's football team.  This is a family 
event, held on the 18th March at Brampton Community Centre at 7.30pm. Tickets are £1.50 per adult & 50p per child. 
There will be a bar & snack shop for children on the night. The quiz is just for fun, and will be family focused. All 
proceeds will go towards the winter training pot. We would love you to join us. Please contact 
Lindsay.wootton@icloud.com or Paul Wootton Paul.wootton74@icloud.com for more details or to reserve tickets.  
 
Tennis Easter Camp at Huntingdon Tennis Centre 
Huntingdon Tennis Club are running a tennis camp over the Easter holidays.  If you are interested, please see school 
website for more details or visit www.huntingdontennis.org.uk for more information. 
 
 
 
Dates 
Please keep an eye on the dates each week in case of any changes.  
 

March 

Friday 10
th

 and Monday 13
th

 
March 

Book Fair  

Tuesday 14
th

 March Reception Beech Parent Consultations 2pm – 6.30pm 

Wednesday 15
th

  2M Assembly 9.15am 

Friday 17
th

  Y3 swimming 
PTA Meeting  

 
2pm 

Tuesday 21
st

  Y2 visit to Raptor Foundation  

Wednesday 22
nd

 4M Assembly 9.15am 

Friday 24
th

 Y3 swimming  

Tuesday 28
th

 KS1 Easter Hat Parade 
Yr3/4 Roman Day – School Uniform (large 
shirt/painting apron if available) 

 

Wednesday 29
th

  6M Assembly 
Yr3/4 Roman Day – Dress Up Day (optional) 
Y5 visit to Space Centre, Leicester 

9.15am 

Friday 31
st

  Last day of term  

April 
Tuesday 18

th
 School closed – staff training  

Wednesday 19
th

  Children return   
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